
Volleyball, cross country  teams preparing for first outings

Longhorn volleyball and cross country teams started official practices last week as they prepare
for their first outings of the season Thursday and Friday next week, Aug. 30-31. Above, the
volleyball team was back to afternoon and early evening practices this week before the start of
school, following two-a-days for three days and morning practices last week.. The team of 19
players opens their season next Thursday, Aug. 30, at Haxtun, Colo. Meanwhile, the cross
country runners, which number 15 this season, also started practices last week and continued
this week in preparation for their first meet Friday, Aug. 31, in Cambridge. The football and
softball teams started practices a week ahead of these two teams on Aug. 6. (Republican
photos)
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